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                    13th July 2023 
 
 
To Sir Mark Rowley. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
You have had 20 days to supply all paperwork and have had longer to supply details of your 
complaint’s procedures. It is clear what you should have done and have not. As an official 
complaint regarding you not following your protocols and procedures over allegations of child 
abuse, you have no option but to put this case to the correct authorities for independent 
scrutiny.  
 
If you are not willing to investigate, what chance have these children got. If first contact is not 
made, I will have to write directly to the independent authority. I look forward to a speedy 
response. 

  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
Howard Lamb, 
DC 
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